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Lions Quest is very active in MD19. 
19A – PZC Vivian Lo  

1.       I organized the Project 100 that encouraged each club to donation $100 to Lions Quests Canada. Till 
now, there are 7 clubs that have donated $800 to Lions Quest Canada. I will mail all the cheques to LQC 
shortly. 
2.       Lions Quest Canada (District 19A) and Vancouver Point Grey Lions Club co-organized the Charity 
Lunch for Seniors on Feb 5, 2023 at Chinatown, Vancouver. Approximately 140 guests had attended this 
event. 
3.       I have connected with a coordinator of Richmond School District in Richmond, Vancouver. She 
invited me to conduct workshops on Child Development for their parents. Details are under discussion. 
4.       During the previous meeting of Lions Quest, a member proposed helping me to connect with 
representatives of U Vic and SFU so that we may consider starting any cooperation project. 
5.       I have helped promoting the workshops held by Lions Quest across clubs of my district. 

19D – PDG Norma Bent  
 Things happening in our District 

Sponsored the Lions Quest Community Workshop held at the MD19 Convention in Penticton 
The teachers in SD#53, who took the workshop in 2019 are being contacted to see if they need to upgrade 
to a different grade level and if more teachers in the district require the training.  
In addition to this all School Districts in District D are being contacted and presented with an outline of what 
Lions Quest can do for their students.  
We will be having information on Lions Quest programs and Child ID kits at a booth at the Kamloops Home 
Show April 15 and 16, 2023 
JoAnne McQuiggan, Executive Director of Lions Quest Canada, will be at our Family Reunion in Vernon 
April 28th and 29th.for a presentation on Social & Emotional Learning. 
We have ordered 500 Child ID kits to be disturbed throughout our District to schools, Daycares etc. 

 

19E –No Lions Quest Chair at this time 
Elkford Lions have ordered 400 of the Child ID Kits to disturb in their community.  

 

19H – No Lions Quest Chair at this time. 
ZC Bruce Bennewith 19H6 will have a presentation on Lions Quest programs at his Zone Meeting Saturday 

February 11th 2023. 

 
19-I – 1st VDG Michael Stanford 
 Two Lions Quest, Do Your Part, Community Forum Workshops were held 1. November 9, 2022 in 
Nanaimo BC at Beban Park Social Centre.  2. November 10, 2022 at University of Victoria, Victoria BC. 

Two Court Workers attended the social emotional Learning Workshop as a result of a Lion 
attending the November Community Forum workshops. 

Two virtual Lions Quest Community Workshops will be held Wednesday, March1, 2023 7-8:30 
pm and Sunday, March 5th, 2023 1-2:30 pm. 
 

Lions Quest programs provide support for the Mental Well-being of our Children and 
Youth. 

 
Respectively Submitted 

Norma J. Bent 

             
 
 


